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Dear Friends,

Welcome to the Nor’East Chapter’s 2012 banquet. We are happy that you
could join us in celebrating another productive year.

During this past year, I lost count of the number of times individuals—both
chapter members and outsiders—approached me to commend the chapter
on the direction it’s headed.

And while I take personal satisfaction in knowing that I’ve played my little
role in moving the chapter forward, I am most proud of the fact that the
chapter continues to grow—literally in the number of members, but also in
its impact on local conservation. !is growth would not be possible without
the tireless effort put forth by our members and friends.

We thank you for coming tonight and cannot stress enough that the work we
do would not be possible without your continued support.

We are always seeking ways to make the chapter stronger, so if you have any
thoughts, please let us know.

!ank you for all that you do to help protect our valuable resources.

Have a great evening!

Warm regards,

Kevin Correa
President
Nor’east Chapter | Trout Unlimited
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General membership meetings are held on the 1st Monday of the month unless
the 1st Monday is a holiday, then the meeting will be held on the 2nd Monday.

Meetings are held at the Ipswich River Watershed Association, 
143 County Road, Ipswich, Mass.

Meetings are scheduled to begin at 7:00 p.m.

Check the Chapter website, www.tunoreast.org, in advance for meeting location
and information on the Guest Speaker.



Membership in Trout Unlimited
If you wish to become a member of Trout Unlimited, 

visit the Nor’East Chapter website – www.tunoreast.org.
Click on “Join Us”

Regular member benefits in TU include:

• 1-year subscription to TROUT magazine

• 16-month TU calendar (mailed late summer)

• Official TU membership card

• Car rental and hotel discounts

• TU decal

For those of you who would rather mail their enrollment, 
please complete the enrollment form and mail to:

Trout Unlimited Nor’East Chapter
3 Ilene Circle
Georgetown, MA 01833-2115

Special Chapter Introductory Rate is $17.50
Make check payable to: Trout Unlimited Nor’East Chapter

New Membership Application Form
Membership Fee ($17.50): ________________________________________________

Additional Donation: $___________________________________________________

TOTAL DUE: _________________________________________________________

Donor Information

First Name: ____________________________________________________________

Last Name: ____________________________________________________________

Address Line 1: ________________________________________________________

Address Line 2: ________________________________________________________

City: _________________________________________________________________

State:_________________________________________________________________

Zip Code: ____________________________________________________________

Country: _____________________________________________________________

Phone: _______________________________________________________________

Email: _______________________________________________________________

More than 84 cents from every dollar contributed to TU goes directly into conservation programs.

Charity Navigator ranks TU as a four-star charity.

Already a TU member?
If you are already a 
member and would like 
to transfer to the Nor’East
Chapter, you can contact 
TU Member Services 
directly by calling 
1-800-834-2419 
and request a transfer to 
Chapter 154 - Nor’East. 
A member services 
representative will be glad
to help you.

I would like to make an additional donation over and above my selected dues level.

By providing your email address, you are opting to receive TU communications in accordance with TU’s Privacy Policy.



Some Highlights from the Past Year

Chapter Wins National Embrace-A-Stream Grant
Last year we reported on the chapter’s efforts to restore habitat connectivity

on Crooked Pond Brook in Boxford. !rough the tireless efforts of the
Crooked Pond Brook Action Team, the chapter received an Embrace-A-
Stream Grant from TU National to replace a perched culvert.

In October, the Boxford Conservation Commission approved the plans
prepared by the chapter to replace the culvert. !is project will provide
brook trout access to prime breeding habitat.

Expanding Our Reach
!is year we began to work more closely with the
Shawsheen River Watershed Association. As part
of this new partnership, the chapter has advocated
for dam removals along the Shawsheen River.

Our Mission
The Nor’East Chapter is dedicated to conserving, 

protecting and restoring Massachusetts’ North Shore 
coldwater fisheries and their watersheds.

Fly Casting Clinic
In keeping with the chapter’s philosophy that people are more likely to help
protect rivers if they take pleasure in using the rivers, the chapter sponsored
a fly casting clinic for anglers of all abilities. !e day was a major success
and was one of the year’s best-attended events.

Rolling Up Our Sleeves
In the longstanding tradition of TU,
the chapter continues to lead work
days that provide members and
friends the opportunity to clean our
rivers and facilitate the enjoyment of
rivers by others.

Educating by Entertaining
!is year we continued to pack the Ipswich River
Watershed Association HQ by bringing in a
range of entertaining speakers covering topics
from Wild Trout of Massachusetts to Do-it-
Yourself Trips to Argentina. We were also happy
to host the annual Fly Fishing Film Tour.

We are always looking for new projects
and ideas. If you have a suggestion,
please let us know. It might just end
up in next year’s Banquet Program!





The Architectural Team is proud to support  

Nor’ East Chapter of Trout Unlimited

50 Commandant’s Way at Admiral’s Hill  Chelsea MA 02150  T 617.889.4402 

www.architecturalteam.com

Battery Wharf Fairmont Hotel  |  Boston MA

Biodiversity 
Consulting, LLC

Providing Ecological 
Inventories for your Project 
using Remote Sensing, GIS, 
GPS and feet on the ground. 

Professional Wetland Scientist

Jim MacDougall
Topsfield, MA
http://www.me.com/jm3
978-857-6826

DOWNRIVER CHARTERS
Capt. Kalil Boghdan

ORVIS Endorsed Fly-Fishing Guide

• Fly and Light Tackle Fishing
• Fly Fishing Instruction

• Essex River/Crane Beach
• Plum Island/Cape Ann Waters

12 SchoolStreet
Hamilton, MA 01982

www.downrivercharters.com

(978) 407-7901 (cellular)
(978) 468-4398 (home)

downrivercharters@comcast.net



www.borawskiinsurance.com

88 King Street, Northampton, MA  01060
413 586-5011 • Fax 413 586-7973

COULD’VE, WOULD’VE,
SHOULD’VE!

Call Us Today For A Second Opinion 
On Your Business Insurance

• SPECIALIZING IN PROPERTY AND LIABILITY

• WORKER’S COMPENSATION

• COMMERCIAL AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE

• EMPLOYEE BENEFIT PLANS

“If It’s Insurance, It’s Got to Borawski”
Since 1930
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Coviello Electric, Inc.
ELECTRICAL, TRAFFIC SIGNAL INSTALLATION AND MAINTENANCE

Sergio Coviello
sergioc@cei77.com

Best Wishes for a Successful Banquet.
77 Mystic Avenue, Medford. MA 02155

(781) 391-4050 Ext. 222  •  Fax (781) 395-4416  •  ceic@comcast.net

LJR Engineering
Luke J. Roy, P.E.
Principal Civil Engineer

• COMMERCIAL/RESIDENTIAL SITE DEVELOPMENT
• TITLE 5 SEWAGE DISPOSAL SYSTEM DESIGNS
• LAND SURVEYS

Trout Unlimited Nor’east Chapter 
gratefully thanks the 
Ipswich Masonic Hall 

for the use of  their facilities 
for our banquet.

234 Park Street, North Reading, MA 01864
Phone: (978) 664-8141  Fax: (978) 664-8142

lroy@ljrengineering.com

Investing in Relationships
Any bank can give you interest on your money. 

We believe it’s just as important to take an interest 
in organizations that help protect and restore 
our coldwater !sheries and their watersheds.

We are committed to the communities we serve 
and proud to support Trout Unlimited.

31 Market Street, Ipswich, MA 01938
978-356-3700  •  www.fnbi.com

MICHAEL J. DES ROCHES
SEACOAST
TAXIDERMY

(603) 772-7446

23 COLLEGE ROAD
STRATHAM, NH 03885

QUALITY
BEYOND DUPLICATION

Tetreault Jewelers
24 Market Street

Ipswich, MA 01938
(978) 356-0577

Fine Jewelry and Custom Design

Established 1940

Chris Saulnier

tetreaultjewelers.com

The Nor’east Chapter thanks the Parker
River Clean Water Association for all of
their support over the past year.

The Nor’East Chapter thanks the Boxford Lakes,
Ponds and Streams Committee for their support 
of the Crooked Pond culvert replacement project.



TU NOREAST
IPSWICH RIVER

Watershed

Partners in Saving Water
To Save Fish

Every Drop Counts
Please Save Water





“More than half the intense enjoyment of fly fishing is 
derived from the beautiful surroundings, the satisfaction

felt from being in the open air, the new lease of life 
secured thereby, and the many, many pleasant 

recollections of all one has seen, heard and done.” 

— Charles F. Orvis

Our Mission
To conserve, protect, and restore North America’s 

coldwater fisheries and their watersheds.

Our Vision
By the next generation, Trout Unlimited will ensure 

that robust populations of native and wild coldwater fish 
once again thrive within their Native American range, 

so that our children can enjoy fisheries in their home waters.


